
August 15, 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

Just a note to say how much Paula and I enjoyed visiting 
with you in Santa Fe. After our visit we took a few days 
vacation and drove around through Taos and so forth and 
had a delightful time. It was very restful.

We are delighted with our photographs and thank you so 
much for assisting us in selecting them.

,'m sure Mami will be getting in touch with you regarding 
her next visit to Santa Fe.

Again it was delightful. If you have any comments or 
questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Best wishes.

Silicate I y yours,

Ron Tyler 
Acting Director

RT:agr

Post Office Box 2365 35ÓÌ Camp Bowie Boulevard Fort Worth, Texas 76113 Telephone 817 738 1933


